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To, 

The Principal, 

Anjuman-I-Islam’s, School of Engineering & Technology,  

Kalsekar Technical Campus, Plot 2&3, Sector-16, Near Thana Naka,  

New Panvel, Dist- Raigad-  410206. 

 

Sub: Starting NSS unit in College from the year 2024-25 under Self Finance NSS Unit. 

 

 Dear Sir / Madam,  

 

With reference to above, I am happy to inform you that your request has been granted 

and University NSS Cell has allotted a NSS Unit of 100 NSS volunteers (out of which 50% 

NSS Volunteers must attend Residential Special Camp for 7 Days) from the year 2024-2025 

under Self-Finance NSS Unit. 

 

The NSS unit is allocated to your college with a condition that the college will 

complete the Regular NSS activities, Residential Special Camp of Seven Days in stipulated 

time and submission of time to time activity report. The NSS Programme Officer appointed 

by College must complete the NSS Orientation Course immediately after starting NSS Unit.  

 

College should provide office space with basic infrastructure / amenities for smooth 

functioning of NSS unit. You are requested to fill the Registration Performa - I and send to 

University NSS Cell at above address. The orientation meeting is scheduled on 4th July 2024 

at 02.00 pm at NSS Cell, V.V.Bhavan, Churchgate, Mumbai- 400 020. You are requested to 

depute the concern teacher in charge / Programme Officer for the same.  

 

For further reference the details of the NSS District Co-ordinate of your District/ Zone 

as below. 

 

College NSS File No.    :- SE- 

Name of District Co-ordinator :- Mr. Tulsidas P. Mokal 

Contact Number:- Mobile-  :- +91 9850253267 

Email id    :- mokaltp@gmail.com  

 

With regards.                                                                                             

                                                                                    Yours Sincerely, 

                                                                                                       
         Mr. Sushil Shinde, 

          O.S.D., N.S.S. 
 

 

 

 

 

mailto:mokaltp@gmail.com

